
 

State procurement professionals, 

OMES is negotiating Statewide Contract 0135 to help streamline marketing services 
within Oklahoma government. Vendors are being notified, and should they accept the 
state’s terms, we hope to reach agreements by Nov. 15, 2024. This means that state 
agencies will be able to access services very soon. As a reminder, agencies should 
request bids from at least three different vendors, as outlined in a recent OMES 
procurement information memorandum, before they select a vendor. 

Also, please ensure that any continued partnership with a vendor follows Executive 
Order 2024-12. OMES will be updating its website soon to include a list of companies, 
so please watch for those updates on the Statewide Contracts webpage. 

If you have any questions, you may email central.purchasing@omes.ok.gov. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 
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